
Memorandum 

 

To:  Ethan Wittkorn, CSI  

From:  Andrew Makoski, Attorney 5, Medical Marijuana Control Program 

Date:  December 13, 2021 

Subject: THC Definition update Memorandum of Response    

 
The Department of Commerce submitted a proposed rule update to CSI on July 14, 2021. The 

Department received a CSI recommendation for the proposed rule package on September 1, 2021. CSI 
had no recommended changes. 

 
Having sought input form stakeholders prior to submission to CSI, and having received no 

comments during the public comment period, the Department intends to move forward with submission 
of the proposed rules updates to JCARR as it was submitted to CSI.   

ACTION: Final DATE: 04/12/2022 3:12 PM

AMR p(191478) pa(338603) d: (791677) print date: 05/18/2024 11:13 PM


